
Over The Garden Gate Meeting 
Monday, June 28, 2021 

 
Meeting was called to order by President Linda Schultz 
 
Secretary report was accepted as read. 
 
Treasurer reported a balanced of $1,014.91 
 
OLD BUSINESS / REPORTS 
 

 Linda will contact person in charge of fair booth to see if our group OGG can plan for the 
fair. 

 Library, fair grounds, and jail museum flower beds are looking good. 

 Clark County Humane Society has been very appreciative of us taking care of the flower 
beds.  Most flowers have bloomed already. 

 There is no new news from WIMGA 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
 

 Linda went over the newest guidelines for COVID. 

 In regards to hours needed in maintaining Master Gardener status… We only need 
Continued Education hours this year.  Volunteer Vibe has a 10 hour program.  You can also 
read the Volunteer Vibe newsletter.  The April Volunteer Vibe has WiBee Pollinator Project: 
Collecting Bee Data.  

 
Before the meeting we had a walk thru of Linda’s yard and gardens.  It was beautiful.  We also 
had a potluck supper. 
 
Next meeting is Monday, July 26th at 6:00 p.m. in the Clark County Courthouse Auditorium. 
 
Meeting adjourned 
 
Submitted by 
Judy Vine, Secretary 


